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Guild Meeting  
October 1:  1 & 7 pm   
First Congregational Church, 
2201 7th Avenue, Moline, IL   
 

Quilts of Valor 
October 2: 9 am-2 pm  
First Baptist Church Moline  
1901-29th St Moline, IL  
 

Quilt Get Away        
October 4 & 5: 8 am-9 pm 
October 6: Noon-5 pm 
Deere Wiman Carriage 
House, 817 11th Avenue 
Moline, IL 

Play Day Fiber Arts  
October 8: 9 am-11 am   
Fiber Artists Studio,  601 
Brady St. #21, Davenport, 
IA 
See Page 10 for topic. 
      

Fiber Arts Group 
October 8: 1 -3 pm  
Davenport Public Library 
3000 N. Fairmount St., 
Davenport, IA  
                                               
 
 
 

 

Board Meeting  
October 8: 6-8:30 pm    
Butterworth House, 1105 
8th St., Moline, IL 
 

Quillows QTees  
October 9:  9 am-2 pm      
Masonic Center Davenport, 
511 Veterans Memorial 
Parkway, Davenport IA. 

Charity Quilts           
October 10:  8:30 am-3 pm 
Deere Wiman Carriage House, 
817 11th Avenue, Moline, IL    

Doll Quilters                       
October 15: 8:30 am-2 pm     
Deere Wiman Carriage 
House, 817 11th Avenue 
Moline, IL  

Doodle Day 
October 15: 9 am-3 pm  
Davenport Public Library 
3000 N. Fairmount St., 
Davenport, IA     

     

 

 

Quilt Queens            
October 17: 9am-3 pm    
St. Mark Lutheran Church, 
2363  W. 3rd St.,         
Davenport, IA 

Sit-N-Sew                 
October 18: 9:00 am-3:00 pm  
SCRA room at Davenport 
Public Library Fairmount 
Avenue, Davenport IA       

PinPals Quilters       
October 22: 9 am-3 pm 
Butterworth Education Center, 
1108 8th St., Moline, IL 

Quilt Queens  
October 24: 9 am-3 pm   
Davenport Public Library 
Eastern Avenue, Davenport, 
IA 

Quilt Queens  
October 31: 9 am-3 pm   
Davenport Public Library 
Eastern Avenue, Davenport, 
IA Costumes optional!  

 

President’s Message 
By Diana Engelbrecht 

Everyone has been 

touched in some way by 

cancer.  To give back, 

Quillow QTees’ mission is 

to make quillows for 

adult cancer patients 

staying at American Cancer 

Society Hope Lodge in Iowa 

City. The patients stay 

there while receiving their 

cancer treatments at the 

University of Iowa Hospital 

and Clinics and the quillows 

are taken home for their use 

when they are released. 

QTees’ meet the second 

Wednesday of each month 

at Davenport Masonic 

Center from   

9 a.m - 2 p.m.  

 

We are always looking 

for new quillow makers. 

We do have a lot of fun 

and it gives us a chance 

to get caught up with all 

the news. Come join us 

and see how easy it is to 

make a quillow. (There is 

no quilting.) And lunch is 

even provided.  

 
 

Continued on Page 2 

 October Program 

Our featured speaker, Linda Halpin, is a graduate of the Embroiderers' 
Guild of America's Teacher Certification Program in Quiltmaking. The 
intensive two year examination program tests not only the candidates' 
stitching skills but also their knowledge of color and design, history of 
their chosen field, and classroom abilities. She is one of only a handful 
of instructors nationwide who has been certified by the Embroiderer's 
Guild of America (EGA) as an Instructor in Quiltmaking. 
Actively teaching quiltmaking across the United States and Canada for 
over 40 years, Linda has been a member of the teaching faculty of 
several distinguished conferences nationwide (including the 
AQS show in Paducah), as well as worked with guilds of memberships 

ranging from 25 to 400. In addition to teaching, Linda has written seven quiltmaking books ranging from quilt 
history, three dimensional applique, and quilted clothing, to scrap quilts, and patterns inspired by the Little 
House on the Prairie books. She also served as Chairman of both EGA's National Master Craftsman Program for 
Quiltmaking and Teacher Certification Programs. She has curated numerous quilt exhibits, as well as been in-
volved as a judge at regional exhibits, and participated in an Exhibit Judging Forum which established guidelines 
now used nationwide. 

Linda will present two different trunk shows at our meetings on October 1:  “Borders on Parade” at 
the afternoon meeting and “1 x 1: Quilts Using 1 x 1 Half Square Triangles” in the evening. Additionally, she will teach 
two classes for our Guild - Prairie Lilies on Oct 2 and Mexican Cross on Oct 3. Both classes will be held at 
the Kaaba Shriners Building - 511 Veterans Memorial Parkway in Davenport. Lunch will be available on 
site for $5. 
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Our Mission:  
Organized in 1983 to educate and encourage members 
in the quilting arts; to encourage high standards in color, 
design, and construction of the quilted medium, and to 
stimulate interest in quilting in the community.  

The Mississippi Valley Quilters Guild is a non-profit organiza-
tion open to anyone interested in quilts or quilting.  Monthly 
meetings are 1 p.m. and 7 p.m. on the first Tuesday of each 
month at the First Congregational Church, 2201 7th Avenue, 
Moline, Illinois.  Guests are welcome.  A $5 fee is charged to 
guests at meetings with featured speakers.  $35 yearly dues are 
renewable in September.  
To change your address contact Debbie Schladt at (309) 786-
4387. 

Find us online at: 
www.mvqg.org  

www.facebook.com/mvqguild 
MVQG Email:  mvquiltersguild@gmail.com  

 
Newsletter submissions: 

Contributions to the Newsletter are welcome.  Articles and 
ads are due no later than the second Friday of each month   and 
can be submitted to Diane  Schloemer at Schloe-
mer.di.5@mchsi.com. All contributions must be accompanied by 
the name and phone number of the author.  

Advertising rates 
Prepay 5 issues and get the 6th issue free 

*  Business card $5.00         *  1/4 page $12.50 
*  1 /3 page $15.00      *  1/2 page $ 25.00 

Presidents Message continued 

Thanks to (average) 8 sewers each month for giving up 

their time and thread to make the lives of cancer patients 

a little brighter.  We like to make at least 15 quillows a 

month.  All supplies are donated,  except the sewing machine 

and thread.  

Janet and hubby, Denny Zhart, along with her QTees’ 

team, delivered 155 quillows to American Cancer Society 

Hope Lodge for 2018/2019.  Lets see if we can up that 

number this year. 
Much of this article was taken from the Quillows annual 

report. 

President, Diana Engelbrecht, (563) 370-4239 

Vice President, Elaine Giesecke, (309) 496-2166 

Secretary, Diane St. John, (239) 292-3990 

Treasurer, Diane Murtha, (703) 727-9590 

Program, Mary Korrect, (563) 940-8565  

Newsletter, Diane Schloemer, (563) 508-0463 

Historian, Hope Schroeder, (563) 391-8657 

Membership, Debbie Schladt, (309) 786-4387 

Member at Large, Faye Kunz, (563) 505-2579 

Member at Large, Nancy Duvall, (563) 449-6015 

Webmaster, Lydia Hoelle, (563) 424-2513 

September Meeting Statistics 
Evening: Members–91Guests–3 New Members–4 

 

Name Tag Winners 

Evening:  Eliza Guthrie, Shirlee Peterson, Lynn Figg, Bev   
Salmonson, Tommi Crampton, Diane St. John, Dawn Thompson, 
Nancy Jacobsen, and one un-named.  

Doohickey Drawing 

An Americanism dating from 1910-1915, a doohickey is a 

gadget; a dingus; a thingumabob; a nifty quilting tool that a 

quilter may want, has never heard of, or is too expensive to 

purchase. 

Each month a new Doohickey is offered to our membership.  It 
may be a new “cool” tool or it may be something tried and true; 
expensive or not so much.  Tickets are $1.00 and monthly prizes 
are determined by the number of tickets sold the previous month.  The 
winning ticket will be drawn at the 
end of the evening meeting. 

 
The September drawing was won by 

Jean Hess.  

 

 

Doohickey for 
October is 1 gallon of Mary Ellen’s Best Press 
and a Jumping Jack phone and tablet clip to keep 
your phone in place while watching the you
-tube how to video for the technique you 
are trying out on the sewing machine.   

 

WEBMASTER 

Attention All Board members and Committee 
Chairs!  

When sending any information to the Newsletter 
Editor, please also email to me for the website or 
Facebook page. Please include any photos in the 
email as well. Thanks, Lydia Hoelle, Webmaster 

mailto:mvquiltersguild@gmail.com
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BLOCK TO RAFFLE 

 

“Take an Umbrella” blocks will 
be handed out to winners at the 
October meeting.  The kits for 
the next block will be sold at the 
November meeting.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Vicki Hamilton 
(309)798-3584  

Programs 
Mary Korrect - (563) 940 8565 or mjkorrect@hotmail.com 
 
October 1: Our featured speaker, Linda Halpin, will present two trunk shows:  “Borders on Parade” at the afternoon meeting 
and “1 x 1: Quilts Using 1 x 1 Half Square Triangles” in the evening.   

Linda will also teach two classes for our Guild - Prairie Lilies and Mexican Cross. If you’d like to enroll prior to the 
October meeting, contact Mary Korrect   563-940-8565  to sign-up or to add your name to the waiting list. If openings remain, 
members can continue to sign-up at the October meeting. 

 
10/2: Prairie Lilies: Applique combines with piecing in this one day workshop. Joyous colors 
combine to create Prairie Lilies, constructed in my two-for-one technique. Piecing in this method creates 
cutaways that are ready to go into a bonus quilt, so you are actually making two quilts at the 
same time. Make use of every bit of fabric. It is such fun! Students start with how to choose 
and combine fabrics for a quilt, giving valuable fabric selection skills that can apply to your 
future quilt-making. This is followed with Halpin’s two-for-one piecing method, then adorn 
with applique, utilizing a very nifty stem technique. In addition to the Prairie Lilies quilt, students 
will also be making a bonus quilt out of the cutaways. 
 

10/3: Mexican Cross: Cheery colors pop in this fun version of Mexican Cross. 
Not only is it a great pattern for using up lots of different fabrics in one quilt, but 
the construction technique cleverly creates a bonus quilt out of the cutaways. 
This complex looking pattern is a snap when you make it with Halpin’s shortcut techniques. 

 
Both classes will be held at the Kaaba Shriners Building - 511 Veterans Memorial Parkway in  
Davenport. Lunch will be available on site for $5 
 
November 5: The program at our November meeting will feature a panel of Long-Arm 
Quilters coordinated by Terre Klipsch discussing “Everything You Wanted To Know 
From Your Longarmer, but were Afraid to Ask.”  
 
December 3: Plan to join your fellow Guild members at 1 p.m. or 7 p.m. on December 3 for our annual  
Holiday Party. Bring a dish to share – main dishes, sides, salads, or desserts for the party in the afternoon. 
Focus on appetizers or desserts for the evening festivities. Since there are many requests for your delicious 
dishes, bring a copy of your recipe or the name of the take-out location where you selected your dish (because 
we all like to know about secret sources, too). 
  

Charity Committee  News 
 

If you are making quilts at home, suggested 
sizes are:   Baby quilts  39 x40, Twin 63X87, 
Adult Day Care 40x54, Lap quilt 50x60, Double 
80x95.   
 
Thanks to all our wonderful volunteers and for 
all donations.  You are making a difference in 
the lives of those in need.  
 

Paula Hardi  (309) 797-3986 

 

callto:(309)798-3584
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OVERDUE Library Books 

 

The following books were due back on May 7, 2019 

Angie King     #46                   ABC 3-D 

The following books were due back on June 7, 2019 

Cathy Jarvis    #174       Triangle Tricks 

Sandy Luedtke   #420       Simple Traditions 

The following books were due back August 2, 2019 

Linda Klyma  #387  250 Continuous line designs 

Margaret Paulos #854  Uncoverings 2002 

UFO Challenge Update – October 2019 

 

The next project number to be completed in the 
UFO challenge is # 5 which is to be completed 
by the November Guild meeting.  When you 
complete your project, send a photo to Sandie 

Cockerill at Mike-sandie@att.net.    

 

Looking for a little help…. 

Looking for help at the 1 & 7 pm general meetings.  
Need more hostesses.  You would be available 
when a visitor or new member comes to a meeting 
to explain to them the activities going on in the L, 
answer questions and to introduce them to others. 
We want to make our meetings easier for new 
people to get information about what is available 
and tohave a positive experience.  Please contact 

Diana Engelbrecht 563-370-4239 

Accounting Audit 
 

On August 27, 2019, Sandie Cockerill 
and Nancy Jacobsen met with 2018-19 
MVQG Treasurer, Diane Murtha. The 
accounting books for the Mississippi 
Valley Quilters Guild were audited 
for the fiscal year of September 1, 
2018 to August 31, 2019 and found 
to be in order and to be complete, 
and accurate.  Any recommendations 
were presented in writing to both the 
Treasurer and President of the guild. 

mailto:Mike-sandie@att.net
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 Historical Interest 

There are three more wonderful books in the library.   

Blocks and Borders by Jenny Beyer.  40 years ago Jinny’s Quilt “Ray of Light” won the Good Housekeeping 

contest. And the world of quilting was changed. She used fabric with color on color designs. Then she wrote 

the book on how she designed her quilts. Take a read 

 

Crazy Quilts by Penny McMorris: Penny hosted two of the first quilt shows on Public Television in 

the 80’s. The book has some of the most fantastic Crazy Quilts every stitched! Take a read and 

be awed with the embroidery designs. The answer to last month’s question: Can a quilt history 

book without patterns sell? The Answer is YES. This book belongs on the coffee table of everyone who 

embroiders or not. Again be inspired. 

 

I saved the best for last. Quilted Gardens: Floral Quilts of the Nineteenth Century by Ricky Clark. Ricky was 

a part of the Ohio Quilt Research Project. For the book she selected the most wonderful quilts (and 

having my nose close to   Baltimore Album Quilts, many of the quilts in the book are better! Pot of 

Flower quilts (AKA Pride of Iowa) on pages 46 & 47 and Currants and Coxcombs, (page 31) with its 

hundreds of currants are terrific. 

 

Please check out the Historical Interest books in our library. 

 

I had forgotten how much fun it is to go to the Community Education events & the Great Mississippi Fair. 

Thank you Julie Williams, Carol Schroeder,  and our President for doing such a super job under the tent.  

My husband was on a trip and I needed his help zipping up my dress. I got home and noticed the red 

ribbon I used to zip up my dress was still on. NO ONE noticed or told me, guess everyone thought it was 

the newest fashion trend. 

Catherine Litwinow 

Reading Program: 

School has started and I love walking down the aisles with all the supplies 

and delighted I don’t have to go back!!  But ahhhhhhhhhh I love reading.  

My cousin lived in Cedar Rapids. I remember one time I was visiting and she 

went to the BOOKMOBILE. Now that was something. Plus she got a prize 

(little glove pencil sharpener). Unbelievable, a prize for reading.  So I think it 

is time to have another Historical Interest contest: Reading Historical Interest 

books. 

Very easy. 

1. Read one Uncovering 

2. Read two Historical Interest books. You may reserve books with Sandie Cockerill. 

3. Write a two paragraph book report 

4. Turn it into me by May 2020! 

5. Prize(s) will be given. Chosen by a random drawing. 

I was asked if it would be ok to read a Quilt History book that is not in the MVQG. Yes, because I was Shirley 
Peterson’s teacher. In the book report let me know that it might be a book we add to the library. 
Happy Reading. 

Catherine Litwinow 
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Upcoming Event 

The Porch Party on September 22 from noon to 4pm is 
being brought to us from the Butterworth Foundation 
that oversees the Deere-Wiman grounds.  This Porch Party 
includes an antique car show, music on the porch and displays 
from some of the groups that use the properties.  The Foundation 
generously asked MVQG to participate in the event.  We will 
have quilts on display, hand quilting frame set up, and 
featherweight machines for doll quilts.  Along with the 
quilts, we also have the facility to use as a work day dur-
ing the event.   
Set up is September 21 from 3-5pm.  We are looking for about 10 quilts to hang.  Tear down 
is at September 22 at 4pm.  We are needing volunteers for setup, during the event and tear 
down. 
 
Please contact Jane Darin if interested. 
309-236-6050   Jsdarin@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Doll Quilts 

Into the countdown....I know there are many kits out and they need to be in no later than the December meeting...If 
you know you will have them finished by then, let me know so I can count on them.  Our count is usually about 8-900, 

depending on enrollment in the various preschool, Head Start, Handicapped programs we serve.  

Doll quilt work day, usual...3rd Tues, Deere Wiman Carriage House, 8:30-2...if you need fabric or batting, drop in 
and have your pick, or I will have a bit, among the kits, and possibly sets of blocks or strips at 

guild. I think there is a whole box of 'orphan blocks ' if someone wants to play with those...  

And please consider coming to the work day, if only for a couple of hours...to help sort, cut, 

press, plan!  

I bring equipment, fabric, and chocolate! And Bev will have tea! (Bring your own table service, 

mug, whatever!)  

Margaret Paulos, dq chair.  
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Wine and Chocolate Challenge Results – 3 Way Tie! 
 
The Wine and Chocolate Challenge resulted in some YUMMY quilts!  
Fourteen entries were viewed and the membership voted.   Surprises never 
cease –3-way tie! Numbers were drawn for prizes.  First was drawn by 
Dawn Seaman, Second was drawn by Mary Kay Hymes and 
Third was drawn by Laurie Meinesonne.  Heartland Cottons gift 
certificates were awarded to the winners by luck of the draw.  The 
ladies also were gifted a mini bottle of wine and some Godiva    Choco-
lates, a sweet treat for their winning efforts.  Congratulations ladies and 
many thanks to those who participated!   
Wonder what our next challenge will be????   Hmmmm!!! 
 

Pictured—Peggy Fierst standing in for Dawn Seaman, Jane Darin standing in for Mary Kaye Hymes,  and Laurie Meinesonne as herself. 

2020 Quilt Show Raffle Quilt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee members;  Starting on left: Mary Korrect, rear:Carol Brooks, front: Bev Hoy, Susie 
Goodley, Marlis Beechamp, Gloria  Kloos, rear: chair person Judy Nelson, front right:  Susie 

Dale.  Not pictured: Cindy Hoste, Cathy Jarvis  

Design Ideas Needed for 2020 

All Mississippi Valley Quilt Guild members are encouraged to submit a design, or several, for a new 

t-shirt.  Our design will be on the front of the t-shirt only. Once the design has been selected by vote of our 

membership, a t-shirt style will be chosen, then it will be sent to the printer.  

 
We would like these ready to be worn in the spring of 2020 and to promote our fall guild quilt show. 

Submit design ideas to Jean Hess.  
 

Jean Hess’s email address: 19jarlyw20@gmail.com 
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QUILT SHOW RULES 
  
Only members of the MVQG can enter a quilt in the Quilt 
Show, judging is optional.  
To enter a quilt the entrant must be a member in good 
standing of the MVQG the year of the show and the   
previous year (due to registration deadlines). 
To enter a quilt in the show, the entrant must have     
participated in the construction of the quilt, e.g. piecing, 
applique, or quilting. 
In a duet category, only members will be eligible to     
receive a ribbon.  
Winners in a non-duet category receive one category 
ribbon. 
Special exhibits, e.g. gravel road, river, QOV, not judged 
but entered under one member’s name can include 
quilts from non-members. The quilt show committee will 
determine what special exhibits will be included in each 
show. 
  
Please contact Faye Kunz if you have any questions     
regarding these rules. 

From the Quilt Show Chair: 
  

The raffle quilt was revealed at the September Guild 
meeting.   Thanks again to Judy L. Nelson, Cindy Hoste,  Suzi 
Dale, Susie Goodley,  Gloria Kloos,  Mary Korrect,  Bev Hoy, Carol 
Brooks, Marlis Beechamp, and Cathy Jarvis for making and 
quilting this beautiful piece of art.   When Dawn Thompson, 
our Raffle Quilt Sales Chair,  contacts you about purchasing 
and selling raffle tickets, please do what you can to help her 
out.   This is a major fund raiser for our show and guild!  
 
The quilt show rules will be printed in the 2019 -2020 
membership directory.   Please refer to them if you have 
any questions about eligibility.  Yes, you must be a member in 
2019-2020 in order to register for the show and in 2020-2021 in order 
to hang in the show.  This is not a new rule.  Because our fiscal 
year ends August 31 and the show is in September, we will hold 
show registration in 2019-2020 and the show is held in fiscal year 
2020-2021.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  My 
cellphone is the best way to reach me: 563-505-2579.  Feel free 
to text or call.   Email is another  option:  kunzfl@yahoo.com.   
 
Thanks to everyone who has volunteered to be a committee 
chair and/or co-chair.  All positions have been filled.  It’s going to 
be a great show!  Our next meeting will be November 17 from 
1:30 – 4:30 at the Deere Wiman Carriage House.  Any interested 
member can attend this meeting.  You don’t have to be a committee 
chair to come see what’s happening!    Keep your eye on our 
website and newsletter for upcoming information about our 
show and let’s get quilting!   

QUILT SHOW CHALLENGE 
  
The Quilt Show Challenge for 2020 is “Buns at the Beach.”  Brush up on your Mary 
Lou Weidman skills, check out “Beach Bums” by JoAnn Hoffman, design your own 
buns, those of your child, grandchild, dog, cat, …  Too shy for backside buns?  How 
about hamburger and/or hot dog buns???  Use your imagination!!   Any size, any   
design, whatever reminds you of any kind of bun at the Beach!  Let’s have some fun in 
the sun!!! 

Featured Quilter for the 2020 Show:  Beulah Spaulding. 
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Well as I type this it is on the eve of 9-11. 
This time of year always makes me reflect 
what happened on that day. We as a nation 
came together. We were Americans who 
cared once again for each other. I miss the day 
of 9-12 when we loved each other beyond words. 
So it's been 18 years and I hope we never 
forget! It's because of that tragic day we are 
Quilts of Valor. For those who don't know how 
it came about here goes; In 2003 a nurse 
whose son came back from Afghanistan with 
the demons of war was wrapped in a quilt by 
her. She saw the demons leaving him. So she 
thought that if it helped him why not other returning 
military. So since the inception of QOV nationwide 
we have given 228,000 quilts and 11,000 volunteers.  
There is a chapter in Canada and Australia. So it's 
going beyond our borders. We locally have 
60+ who work with me. Since I started in May 
of 2012, locally we have given 1,214 as of 
yesterday. I am so proud of each and every 
one of you. I am proud to call you all a 
friend. I couldn't be more blessed. I truly want 
to thank all of you for stepping up and meeting all 
our goals. We average 250 quilts a year. You 
are all unbelievable and my gratitude goes 
out to all.  
So November 3rd is coming quickly. The 
award ceremony is at the Botanical Center in 
Rock Island. Times: 12:30 and 2:30. We have 
93 vets invited. If you want to be blessed 
come see what we do. 
I couldn't do any of this without you! 
So from a grateful and humble heart, Terry 

Austin QC QOV 309-797-8584  

Cookies Needed! 

November 3, 2019 will be the Quilt of Valor 
presentation at the Quad Cities Botanical Garden.  We 
will invite up to 90 Veteran recipients and we 
provide cookies.  Please if you are so moved a 
sign up sheet will be available the October 
meeting.  You may also e-mail 
me petecc47@gmail.com.  Our goal is 50 Dozen 
any variety.   

Thanks,   
Clayton C. Peterson    

SPECIAL EXHIBIT:  The Village 
  
Similar to the River, The Village will 
depict houses and buildings typically 
seen in a village.  Purchase your  
background fabric at a Guild Meeting 
to participate in this exhibit.  Size    
restrictions are included with the  
background fabric. 

mailto:petecc47@gmail.com
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   Pin Pal Quilters 
Faye Kunz (563)323-3593  
Diana Engelbrecht (563)285-4348 
This group meets on the fourth Tuesday of each month  
from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Butterworth Education  
Center, 701 12th Avenue, Moline, IL.  We work on our own  
projects so you must bring everything you will need. Any  
guild member is welcome. Bring your sewing machine or  
handwork. Beaders and others interested in embellishing with 
beads are welcome to come work on their projects during this 
time also. Large tables are available to baste and mark 
quilts.  

2019 Schedule:                                 

October 22  

November 19 

  

   

•Charity Quilts  
Paula Hardi 
(309) 797-3986 
Valerie Schissel 
(309) 4241602 
Charity Quilts Day is held the second Thursday of the 
month, 8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m.   Deere-Wiman Carriage 
House, 817 11th Ave., Moline, IL unless otherwise  
 noted in the calendar. 

2019 Schedule:   

October 10 
November 14   December 12 
 

•Quilt Queens 
Marlis Beechamp  
(309) 797-6267              
Bev Hoy 563-391-8685  
This Sit-n-Sew group meets every third Thursday, 9 a.m.  
to 3 p.m., St. Mark Lutheran Church, 2363 W. 3rd  
Street, Davenport. Coffee, irons, and boards are  
Provided. Just bring your lunch and enjoy the day!  
The group also meets on the fourth Thursday of the  
month at the Eastern Avenue Library.  
Contact Judy Nelson (563) 359-3253 with questions  
regarding meetings at the Eastern Avenue Library. 
 

• Davenport Library Sit-n’ Sew 
Sharon Maroney (615) 483-2430  
Davenport Library on Fairmount Street. Please come  
and  bring a   friend. Everyone is  welcome. Bring your  
own project to work on.   
Call Sharon Maroney, (615) 483-2430, if you have  
questions.  9 am-3pm 
October 18 
  
 
 
 

•Doll Quilts 
Margaret Paulos—(563) 323-5745 
Doll quilts are small quilts made by members and given 
to Head Start and selected preschool programs. Come 
to the workday, 3rd Tuesday most months at the Deere 
Wiman Carriage House, Moline, 8:30-2, to plan , cut 
and sew with donated fabric, about 24" square.  Bring 
whatever tools and machines you like to work with.  
Donations always welcome. Quilts are distributed by December 
guild meeting.  
2019 Schedule: 

October 15 

November 19   December—No meeting 

 

•Quillow QTees 
Janet Zahrt (563) 332-7365 
Second Wednesday of every month make a quillow for a  
cancer patient. We meet at Davenport Masonic Center,  
511 Veterans Memorial Parkway, Davenport on the 
second Wednesday of the month 9 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

2019 Schedule:   

October 9 
November 13    December 11 
 

•Quilt Get Away 
Gloria Kloos (309) 762-9616 
Bev Hoy (563) 391-8685 

If you have projects to finish—Quilt Getaway is the place 
for you and open to all guild members. We meet at the       
Deere Wiman Carriage House, 817 11th Ave., Moline, 
unless otherwise noted, from 8am-9pm on Fridays and 
Saturdays and Noon to 5 pm on Sundays. Stay all day 
or  leave your things and come and go as you like.  
Microwave and refrigerator are available. You may want 
to bring a light and an extension cord. 
2019 Schedule:  

 
 
Friday, October 4 
Saturday, October 5 
Sunday, October 6 
 
Friday, November 1    
Saturday, November 2                
Sunday, November 3                  
 
Friday, December 6 
Saturday, December 7 
Saturday, December 8 
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• Quilts of Valor 
Terry Austin (309) 797-8584 
Make quilts to honor our veterans. Meets on the  
Wednesday following the Guild meeting, 
9 a.m. to 2 p.m., at First Baptist Church, 1901 29th St.,  
Moline, IL.  
 

• Fiber Arts Play Day Colleen Curry (563) 285-1305 or        
(563) 340-4453 cocu@csteldridge.com   
 9:00-11 a.m. Fiber Artists Studio, 601 Brady St. #21, 
Davenport, IA. This is a mini workshop on a new technique. 
Sign up is required.  Just give Colleen a call. 
The Fiber Arts Group will only cancel a meeting for weather if 
the Davenport Schools cancel school on that meeting day. 

2019 Schedule: 
 
October 8   Diana Engelbrecht, ’Using dyed and  

   painted fabric differently.’ 

November 12  Sally Stewart, ’Embroidery and     

   beads’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

•  Fiber Arts Meeting 
1-3 p.m. Davenport Public Library Fairmount Branch, 
3000 N. Fairmount St., Davenport, IA,: demos,          
information, and show and tell. 
2019 Schedule: 

 

October 8  Ingid Bogdanowietz, ‘Finger  

                        weaving.’ 

    Altered book cover challenge. 

    Due in December. 

November 12  Lori Miller, ’Framing your work  

                        Gallery style.’ 

December 8  An exchange and door prizes-  

                        Altered book cover challenge due.                                                                                                     

 

•  Doodle Day 
  12-3 pm 3rd Tuesday of the month Davenport Public 
   Library 3000 N. Fairmount St., Davenport IA: Doodling               
   is a great way to design and train your hand and  
   brain for free motion quilting. 


